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Comments: CBMBA's disappointment in the Forest Service's lack of transparency in their decision process on

the North Valley single track trail expansion plan echos throughout the 7 valleys. For decades CBMBA has

dedicated themselves to building trails that benefit all that live, work , and play here CBMVA has an amazing

reputation. They have gone above and beyond to work with the Forest Service as well as ranchers and private

landowners as they build trails to the benefit of our entire community. For the Forest Service to simply scrap trails

that will keep people safer, without public comment and opinions, I am left dumbfounded. Give us the chance to

see their proposed trails and ideas. ALL of the trails and trailheads they originally proposed. 


